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Date: 1/31/2017 4:31:24 PM
Subject: Join me for NABE tax reform webinar 2/2

Dear Katherine,

Lawmakers are weighing “border adjustments” as part of broad tax reform. This change would 
shift tax burden from exports to imports, either raising or cutting costs for businesses 
depending on the industry.

I will be joining Jack Kleinhenz, Chief Economist of the National Retail Federation, in a webinar 
discussion this Thursday, February 2 offered by the National Association for Business 
Economics. We will be discussing changes in business taxation and the possible economic 
impacts.

The webinar will begin at 2 p.m. ET and will be moderated by Ed Kean, Senior Economic 
Policy Analyst at the Observatory Group and Co-Chair of the NABE Policy Roundtable. You 
can register on the NABE website by clicking here.

Connect with me on LinkedIn:

Best regards,

Fred Treyz
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